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TRAFFIC ALERT 

NM 473 (Avenida Bernalillo) and NM 313 (Camino Del Pueblo) intersection 

will be closed February 10 & 11, 2020 for Pavement Preservation Project 

 

 
BERNALILLO, NM– The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the 

traveling public that all access to NM 473 and NM 313 intersection will be closed Monday, February 

10 & February 11th from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM for a pavement preservation project.    

Both eastbound and westbound lanes will have a full closure at the intersection during this time.  

Detours will be provided. 

Expect delays and please be patient.  Drivers are encouraged to use the designated detour and 
alternate routes.  Please visit www.nmroads.com for more information.   
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